CR 32A RAILROAD CROSSING RELOCATION PROJECT STUDY REPORT
COMMUNITY COMMENT CARD

We are requesting feedback on the development of this safety crossing study. The City of Davis and
Yolo County would appreciate your time and interest to provide comments on this project. Some
examples of information that would be useful would include:

¢ For what purpose do you use the CR 32A roadway? Potential answers: Commuting, bicycle route,
access to property, short-cut around I-80 traffic congestion, other?

¢ What concerns do you have for this roadway and railway crossing?

¢ Do you have any comments about the project purpose or need for relocating this crossing?
¢ Which alternative do you prefer and why?

¢ Are any of the proposed alternatives unfavorable to you, and why?

¢ Please provide any additional comments relating to CR 32A:

Feel free to use additional pages to provide your comments.
Please provide the following information:

Name:

Affiliation (optional):

Contact information (only if you would like to continue to receive project updates): (email or mailing
address):

Please email your comments to: Todd.Riddiough@yolocounty.org with subject line: Comments on the
CR 32A Railroad Crossing Relocation Study

Or mail this form to:
Yolo County Department of Community Services, Public Works Division

Attention: Todd Riddiough, 292 West Beamer Street, Woodland, CA 95695



